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12/11/2024  10:25:302024/4463/P COMMNT alan selwyn The Belsize Society:

Whilst we are not objecting to this application, we wish to express some concerns about the glazed balustrade 

which is not a feature in keeping with or enhancing the traditional architecture in this conservation area. It can 

appear as an intrusive element, especially on the very edge of the elevation and can reflect light and dazzle. In 

general, more traditional metal railings would be more acceptable.
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